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After School Club - September 2024After School Club - September 2024

Having an after school club at Hartsbourne has been at the top
of our wish list for a number of years now. We didn’t want to

sacrifice any of the great clubs that are already here, so space
was an issue, as was finding a company who would work with

us to build it.

We are delighted to have teamed up with Topkidz who are keen
to set up an after school provision at Hartsbourne, and we

have also looked at how we use the rooms within the school to
fit their needs so that our other clubs can continue to run.

Of course this will all only happen if there are enough people
who will use it.

To help them offer a suitable service at Hartsbourne, kindly
take a few moments to fill out their questionnaire. 

Online Form - Topkidz Questionnaire: Hartsbourne Primary
School, Bushey - February/March 2024

https://forms.gle/uNwNnsWNhsBt9SnT7
https://forms.gle/uNwNnsWNhsBt9SnT7


With Ramadan just around the
corner, we would like to remind you
to please send us an email to let us

know if your child is planning on
fasting so that we can ensure
they’re properly supported in

school. 

If you happen to have any
Ordnance Survey maps that you
no longer want, we’d love to take

them off your hands. The children
in Year 1 are really enjoying
reading them during active

learning.



Tesco Tokens for Little Reddings
Dear Parents/Carers,

The Stronger Starts campaign is ending at the end of this
month, this is an opportunity for Little Reddings to raise
money for some computing equipment. 

Would you kindly support Little Reddings when you go to
Tesco by asking for some blue tokens and voting for us.

Kind regards
Little Reddings Primary School



Class Specific MessagesClass Specific Messages

Year 6 - Easter Holiday Booster Sessions
Mr Willimott will hold three morning Easter booster sessions to help the
children prepare for SATs. The sessions will begin at 9.00am and finish at
12.00pm with regular breaks in between. 
Session dates: 9th, 10th and 11th April
Please complete this form to book your child onto any or all of the
sessions.
Booster Booking Form

Year 5 - Bushey Synagogue
This is just a quick reminder that Year 5 will be visiting Bushey Synagogue
on Monday 11th March. Please could the boys bring in a cap or hat that
they will be comfortable wearing for the trip, as they will need to wear
them in the synagogue? 

https://forms.gle/eGgxCavx6T863oib6


This week Clive the Carrot is awarded to…

Year 5 again!


